
 
                   
 

 
 
 

 
 

June 2, 2008 
 

 
WARNING…..IMITATION BURNDY PRODUCTS IN THE PHILIPPINES 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
It has come to our attention that imitation copper and aluminum connectors with the 
BURNDY name and markings on them, are being sold in the Philippines marketplace as 
genuine BURNDY PRODUCT.  We understand that these imitation products are coming 
from Taiwan and perhaps even from within the Philippines. 
 
This warning is for the protection of installers and end users.  Undoubtedly these 
connectors would be of inferior quality and in time could lead to serious failures. 
 
Please be on the lookout by requesting your suppliers source to certify that genuine 
BURNDY PRODUCTS are being supplied to you.  For verfication and assistance contact 
FCI’s authorized representative: 

Krimp & Wedge, Inc. 
2/F Agcor building 

335 Katipunan Ave., Loyola Heights 
Quezon City 1108 

Philippines 
Attention: Ferdie Aberin 

Tel: 929-6240 
Fax: 929-6241 

 
Thank you for your help. 
 

 
 

 

FCI USA, Inc.  P.O. Box 9507 • 47 East Industrial Park Drive • Manchester • New Hampshire • 03108-
9507 • USA 

Tel: (603) 647-5000 • Fax: (603) 647-5200 


